Smart Schools Investment Plan - Supplemental Project Camera
System Upgrades

Approved by the Smart Schools Committee: 10/25/2023
Initial Presentation/Hearing to BOE: 2/12/2024
Formal Approval to the BOE anticipated: May 7,2024

Project Goal: Cato-Meridian Central School District plans to utilize remaining funds through the
Smart Schools Bond Act for enhanced hi-tech security. This project will focus on upgrading our
existing Camera system. It will allow us to improve the functionality of the system, increase the
campus areas covered with cameras, and improve our ability to monitor our campus for any
security concerns.

Project Scope: The project scope is to relocate or adjust approximately eight existing cameras
and provide new equipment, including approximately 11 interior cameras, 21 exterior cameras,
and three security servers, with recording licenses, and routing of associated cabling required
for operation of the system at the Junior-Senior High School and Elementary School. This is an
extension of the existing security system. The District intends to procure the Work using OGS
State Contract with Day Automation.

Project Cost: estimated at $243,525.36

Any questions or comments regarding this project should be directed to Ms. Elizabeth
Kupiec, Assistant Superintendent at ekupiec@catomeridian.org or at 315.626.3439.
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